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March 31, 2021 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
Attn: Filing Center 
201 High Street SE, Suite 100 
Salem, OR 97301-3398 
 
RE: RE 43—New Construction Budget for 2021 
 
PacifiCorp d/b/a Pacific Power submits for electronic filing its New Construction Budget for 
2021.  This report is filed in compliance with OAR 860-027-0015. 
 
PacifiCorp requests confidential treatment for the New Construction Budget in accordance with 
OAR 860-001-0070.  Confidential treatment is necessary to protect PacifiCorp’s competitive 
bidding acquisition strategies and specific customer information.  
 
Please note that this report reflects data at the time the plan was prepared, which was from July 
to November of 2020.   
 
It is respectfully requested that all information requests regarding this matter be addressed to: 
 

By email (preferred):  datarequest@pacificorp.com 
 
By regular mail:  Data Request Response Center 

PacifiCorp 
825 NE Multnomah, Suite 2000 
Portland, OR  97232 

 
Informal inquiries may be directed to Cathie Allen at (503) 813-5934. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Etta Lockey 
Vice President, Regulation, Customer and Community Solution 
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